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Palmerton High School
Football Parent’s Club	
March 4, 2015



Meeting called to order at 7:06

February minutes accepted by Kreg Rodrigues, seconded by Todd Frank

Treasurer’s report reviewed.  Club balance currently is $16,012.79.  Grid iron balance is $3,204.02, accepted by Linda Koch, seconded by Tammy Burger. 

Weight lifting meet is 4/26. Only 9-10 players have signed up.  Club will be paying for existing players.  New players will pay upfront and get reimbursed at the end of the season. We need help like last year with food donations by parents as well as working in the stand. Same menu as last year.  Please sign up to help.  

Tre Nelson was chosen to play in the East-West High School football game.  The club will sponsor him for this. 

Mike from Funding Zone here and gave a talk about new Bomber cards. Afterwards, the club did decide to go with the Funding zone.  There is no minimum requirements to order, no upfront cost, no risk.  The Funding Zone will contact all the businesses, both local and regional. We must give them a list of 20-25 businesses.  They talk to the players, give them their cards, then 2 weeks later they come back to the school and do a “blitz day”.  Players go out to local businesses that day and all cards are turned in that day. The card price will increase to $15, we will make $11 profit per card sold.  If we sell >500, we then make $11.50 per card. Each player at all levels will be required to sell 5 cards, or pay $75(or a combo, sell 2 cards and pay $45, etc). If players sell 10 they will get a t-shirt from the club, and if they sell 20, the Funding Zone will give the player a replica hoodie made to look like the players football jersey. This will cost the club $25. He will be coming to the June mandatory parent’s meeting to explain it to parents.

We are ordering players T-shirts for walk through.  They will be the same as last year, but different color., we will be pricing shorts as well.  Doing socks again, different color. 

Football camps posted on the web site., as well as tentative summer workouts and game schedule. 

Next meeting will be 4/1/15 at 7pm in the library.

 Meeting adjourned at 8:45, accepted by Carlene Andress, seconded by Tammy Burger.  

Respectfully submitted by
Stacey Stasko-Secretary


Attendance-  Missy Frank, Sharon Zmyewski, Stacey Stasko, Todd Frank, Tammy Burger, Linda Koch, Kreg Rodrigues, Carlene Andress, 



 




					
